
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
1 February 2024  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you on Tuesday for our Year 9 Options Evening. I hope 
you found the evening to be both informative and supportive. 
 
As I said on that evening, this is a significant and exciting time in your child’s school career 
with us. Over the coming days and weeks, there will be plenty of opportunities for your child 
to speak with their subject teachers and find out more information if they need or want to. 
 
It is important to remind your child that they do not need to worry if they submit one set of 
option choices and then wish to make a change, this is very normal and happens quite 
frequently; changes can be made. 
 
Should you wish to contact Mr. Marshall, Dr. Frank or myself regarding the options process, 
please contact us using the following email address: y9options@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk and 
we will try to respond to any queries you may have within 48 hours. 
 
We are always interested in your views to help us to improve the experience you and your 
child have of school. I would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to complete the Forms 
document on the link below to share your views. 
 
Parental questionnaire: https://forms.office.com/e/xL32mVz5f4  
 
As a school we are extremely proud of all our young people. Thank you for your continued 
partnership and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Clare M Humble 
Headteacher  
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